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Camden Vicinage to Conduct Election Hearings 

 
Superior Court judges will be available in Camden County to conduct remote or in-

person hearings for primary election-related issues on Tuesday, June 7.  

Voters with primary election-related concerns or questions about the June 7 

primary or who are seeking assistance on how to cast their vote can contact the 

county clerk’s office and/or board of elections.  

Camden County Clerk’s Office  Camden County Board of Elections 

856-225-5300    856-401-VOTE (8683) 

countyclerk@camdencounty.com boardof.elections@camdencounty.com 

 

If appropriate, the matter will be heard promptly by a designated judge, with notice 

to election officials. Election officials, petitioners, and attorneys will be able to 

appear before the designated judge by video or telephone.  

 

Primary day hearings are not broadcast live. Individuals seeking to observe 

primary day hearings can do so via technology access rooms that will be made 

available at the courthouses.   
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